
TIPSSTerling
Trails 

The Sterling Walking Trails are open during COVID-19.  For 
your safety and that of others, please observe the following:


• Always practice social distancing.  Trails are NOT 
designed for social gatherings. If this trail is too crowded, 
please choose another for your hike today.


• Dogs are welcome but must be leashed and kept away 
from others at all times.


• Portions of these trails cross private property; owners are 
sharing their trails with you, so please be respectful.


• Carry in, carry out.  Please take all trash with you.


• If you wear headphones, please lower the volume and/or 
wear only one earpiece.


• Downhill traffic should yield to uphill traffic.


• Horses have the right of way at all times.

• Hikers yield to horses.

• Bikers yield to hikers and horses.


• If you meet oncoming traffic, announce if there are more 
riders / bikers behind you.


• The Golden Rule:   Treat other trail users as you would 
wish them to treat you. 


